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Mission statement: To live, love and learn in the footprints of Jesus. 
 

ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
         22nd November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder – Mufti Day and Christmas Bingo 
Christmas Bingo will be held on Thursday evening in school. The doors will open at 6pm for ‘eyes down’ 
at 6.30pm. Mufti Day will take place tomorrow, Wednesday 23rd. If you would like your child to take 
part in Mufti Day, where your child may attend in non-uniform in return for a gift, the Friends of St 
Norbert’s PTA will be very grateful. If your child would like to participate, but you cannot afford a gift, 
please see me in confidence. Thank you. 
 
Consents for Photographs and Website 
Children may be filmed on Friday 2nd December, with your consent, for our new website to be 
launched next year. Children without the appropriate consent cannot not be included, and may be 
disappointed.  
Your child has been given a revised Photo Consent Form today. Would you please complete your 
choices, sign the form and return to the school office as soon as possible. 
 
Reminder – Pantomime Visit – Children from Classes 2 to 5  
Would you please email your Pantomime permission to admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 
before the end of this week. Please see my previous letter for suggested wording, payments, ice cream 
choices and allergies. If you have any difficulty in making your payment due to financial constraints, 
please see me in confidence. Thank you. 
 
Reminder – Christmas Performances 
If you have not already done so, please return the red booking form to reserve your Christmas 
Performance tickets.  Ticket allocations for the Foundation/KS1 performances will begin this week, 
including the reserve tickets.  I cannot guarantee that there will be any tickets available after this time. 
 
If you are able to help at the Tuesday morning performance, by collecting the residents from 
Greenacres in their wheelchairs, that would be most appreciated.  Please let the office know as soon 
as possible so that your ticket can be allocated.  There are a number of residents who would like to 
attend.  Thank you. 
 
School Crossing Patrol 
The School Crossing Patrol will not be in operation on the afternoon of Thursday 24th November.   
Please take extra care when crossing the road at this busy time. 
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St Norbert’s Retreat 
Hannah Leech, our Lead Lay Chaplain, will be in school on Monday 28th November from 1 until 3pm, 
offering a retreat session for parents to attend with their children. The afternoon retreat is entitled, ‘I 
have made you a light for all nations.’ This will take place in the hall and then move to the Church for 
the final session.  The session will include an opening liturgy, a short film, drawing and other activities 
for parents with their children, with a closing liturgy in Church. This is a lovely way to spend quality 
time with your child and, of course, is free to all religions or those with no religion.  
 
If you would like to attend with your child, please use the email, admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 
to book your place.  Thank you. 
 
After School Activity Clubs – Football, Multi Sports, Drama and Booster 
There will be no After School Activity Clubs in the last two weeks of term, i.e. week commencing 5th 
December and 12th December. New clubs will recommence after the Christmas holiday. Details will be 
provided before the end of the term. 
 
The Breakfast Club will be open, daily, as usual. The Out of School Club will open each evening, with 
the exception of Friday 16th December. All children should be collected on this date at 3pm please.   
 
Open Event at UCNL and DELTA relaunch 
Please see the attachment from UCNL regarding an open event taking place this Thursday, 24th 
November, and information from DELTA regarding drug and alcohol abuse. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s Sparkly Disco 
The Friends of St Norbert’s have asked me to remind you that the ‘Sparkly Disco’ will take place on 
Friday 9th December from 6.30 to 9.30pm in school.  Please see the attached poster for full details.   All 
children must be accompanied by an adult.  To book your tickets, please complete the slip below and 
return it to the school office before Monday 5th December.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
P M A Tonge 
 
Sparkly Disco Tickets – Friday 9th December 2022 
 
Parent/Carers of _______________________________________ 
 
I/We require: 
 
______ Children’s tickets @ £2.50      ______ Adult tickets @ £3.00 
 
______ Family of 4 ticket @ £8 
 
We would like _______________ vegetarian meal tickets 
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